
MINUTES 


MONTEAGLE CITY COUNCIL 

MEETING 


March 30, 2010 


(Reconvened from 03/23/2010) 

PRESENT: 	 Charles Rollins 
Dean Lay 
Lex Orr 
Marilyn Nixon 

This meeting of the Monteagle City Council was called to order at 10:10 
a.m. by Mayor Charles Rollins. 

The mayor announced that this meeting was reconvened from the meeting 
ofMarch 23, 2010. Ty Burnett was not present at this meeting and Mary Jane 
Flowers represented the recreation committee. 

1. RECREATION - Ald. Lay asked about the number ofchildren signed 
up to play ball in Monteagle and Fred Ladd said about 40 children 
had signed up. Ald. Orr said as he saw it there were two issues 
before the council. The first is that we are behind in activities for 
this year and the other is promoting the ball field for use other than 
the Dizzy Dean teams. Ald. Orr asked if we would be able to do 
anything for Dizzy Dean this year and Mr. Ladd said that the money 
suggested by the Recreation Committee was not enough to cover the 
program. He said it will take at least $3200.00 and this amount does 
not include concessions. Ald. Lay said he felt maintenance was one 
issue and usage was another. Ald. Lay made a motion to adopt the 
position that the city is going to make the ball park a maintenance 
issue whereby we would contract the field maintenance to a 
qualified person as we have done in the past and that the mayor and 
Ald. Nixon both submit a plan to the council at the next meeting for 
the use ofthe park. Ald. Orr seconded the motion and it passed 4/0. 
Itwas discussed and agreed that the maintenance would be paid for 
by the General Fund. Ald. Nixon asked William Flowers if he 
would be willing to work with Fred Ladd to get the ball program 
going for this year and he said he would be willing to see if they can 
get some structure in the program. Ald. Lay added we would have 
to authorize some money to fund the program for this year, but even 


